
Board Meeting 1/10/12 

In attendance: Dean, Mary Lou and Bill Smith, Barbara, Frank, Rick, Amber,  Alan, Paul & Chris 

Board will vote the Annual Meeting minutes next month since the members haven’t had enough time to 

review them.   

President’s Report:  At the annual meeting people remarked that they liked our music events, so we 

want to do that again.  Dean made a motion that we all say “Go Broncos!”.  Barbara seconded it.  Dean 

says it is a bit of a slow month.  Dean mentioned that the Ashers at 4566 S. Yosemite Ct. have a trailer 

w/snowmobile in their driveway.  The  Board decided to have the annual meeting at the start of Dec. in 

the future in response to residents’ requests.  Barbara and Dean brought up the idea of having the 

annual meeting at a restaurant side room w/appetizers and cocktails.  We might get a better turnout.  

People were receptive to the idea, and all decided to continue the discussion at a later time.  The 

tentative date for the next Annual Meeting will be Dec. 4
th

,  2012. 

Newsletter: Chris will include an introduction of  all board members,  a police and fire report,  the new 

GV sidewalk shoveling law,  social events, and any other upcoming items. 

Frank mentioned that he thought the GV snowplowing has gone downhill.  Other Board members 

agreed.  It was suggested that residents w/snow/ice issues should call the city.  Chris was directed to put 

this in newsletter in a positive manner and to put in lots of pictures.   

ARC:  Alan got one request for the Kastrinsky’s at 4292 S. Akron Ct.  for zeroscaping.  Alan approved this.   

Rick suggested a garden event where we have a professional come and do a presentation  and offer to 

do individual  consultations.  Discussion on this will continue. 

Chris will double check with T.J. Gordon about any emergency plans that the city has.  Frank reviewed 

what the possibilities are. So far we have had no takers.   

Barbara mentioned the possibility of having a randam act of kindness where we collect clothers, shoes,  

or other needed items.  Maybe we could put something in the newsletter about this?   .  Rick mentioned 

a veteran’s group as a possible recipient. 

Rick gave the Board members a gift of popcorn with instructions.( 2T of oil with 1/3 c of popcorn). Or 

Frank came up with a paper bag and said put it in microwave for 2 minutes.   

Dean said next meeting will be Feb 7 is at Barbara’s home. The March meeting will be on March 13
th

 at 

Amber’s, and April 10
th

 at the home of Paul Oppegard.   

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05pm. 


